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Thank you for visiting our Facebook page. Information provided on this page and which you may comment 

is not confidential. The North Dakota Ethics Commission has established this page to communicate about 

the Commission’s work in the areas of transparency, corruption, elections, and lobbying. We welcome your 

comments, questions, and thoughts, but request you keep your posts respectful. To further these purposes, 

our policy is to allow comments unless they violate the guidelines below. 

 

• While we encourage your participation, please keep your comments on topic. The Commission 

regularly reviews comments and reserves the right to remove any comments it determines, within its 

sole discretion, are unrelated to the Commission’s work or the subject matter being commented on, 

and/or: 

o vulgar;  

o abusive; 

o threatening; 

o harassing;  

o profane; 

o obscene;  

o spam;  

o duplicate comments; 

o solely promoting or advertising a business or commercial transaction; 

o contain sexual content, nudity, or links to such content; 

o encourage or constitute illegal activity; or 

o campaign for or against the nomination or election of a candidate, or the qualification, 

passage, or defeat of a ballot question. 

• Comments that promote, foster, or perpetuate discrimination on the basis of race, creed, color, age, 

religion, gender, marital status, status with regard to public assistance, national origin, physical or 

mental disability, or sexual orientation are prohibited. 

• All ownership and responsibility of a comment belong to the commenter. By submitting a comment, 

you agree the comment content is your own, and the North Dakota Ethics Commission is harmless 

from any and all repercussions, damages, or liability.   

• You participate at your own risk, taking personal responsibility for your comments, your username, 

and any information provided.  

• Any information posted on our page is considered public information and may be subject to 

monitoring, moderation, or disclosure to third parties. 

• The Commission may occasionally make posts solely to communicate information and turn off the 

ability for anyone to comment.  

 

The Commission is a non-political government entity and does not endorse comments. Comments do not 

reflect the official position(s) of the Commission, its commissioners or employees, or the State of North 

Dakota. The Commission moderates comments to the best of our ability; however, there may be instances 

in which we do not see and remove prohibited comments. If you notice a comment that you believe we 

may have missed, please contact us.  


